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            Circular 134-2021              11 June 2021 

 
     
      
Dear Residents 
 
NEW ADDITTION TO THE FAMILY 
 
As I am sure some of you have noticed Tshwanelo’s absence from work over the past week, she was 
blessed with a baby girl this morning.   
 
Both Mom and baby are doing very well.  This off course means that she will be on 4 month’s maternity 
leave till the end of September 2021.   
 
We are in the process of getting someone to stand in at reception and will advice as soon as we find a 
suitable candidate.   
 
 
 

 
  
 
Warm Regards 
 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


